Senator Beyer
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

SB 22
Relating to behavioral health homes

The Patient-Centered Primary Care Home Program within the Oregon Health Authority
administers the application, recognition, and verification process for primary care clinics

and practices to apply to become Patient-Centered Primary Care Homes.

SB 22 amends statutes relating to this program to specify the inclusion of behavioral
health homes in order to continue the integration of physical health and behavioral

health services.
OHA estimates the fiscal impact of this bill to be $325,054 General Fund plus $235,446
Federal Funds and 2 positions (1.76 FTE) for the 2019-21 biennium. Funding to support

this work will be included in the agency’s 2019-21 budget bill.

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 22 be reported out do pass.
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